Hello from the GTAC!
We hope you are staying cool during these hot summer days. If you have questions or items to include in an upcoming e-newsletter, please email me at ekieffer@nyam.org. 

Staffing Updates
At NYAM this month, we welcome a new staff member, Grace Morton, to our team. She is joining our team as a Project Associate and will be assisting PSAP as a part of the GTAC. Grace is originally from Central Florida and moved to New York City to complete a master's degree in public health from Columbia University. She has been involved in the aging community for the past year; working with both The John A. Hartford Foundation and the Healthcare Association of New York State’s Age-Friendly Health Systems programming. 
Please see her attached photo! 

Data and Evaluation Corner
Please take some time to review the brief overview of PSAP client characteristics and recruitment attached to this email. 

Peer Support Section
Join PeerTAC in the second installment in the Inspirational Panel Series! This session, “From Parent to Family Peer Advocate”, focuses on strengthening the clinical team,  one step at a time. 
Time: August 2nd, 1-2pm 
Register here
For more information, visit PeerTAC’s newly launched website! 
Coming soon: 
PSAP Resource Library
A central location to look for resources to enhance your work. Keep an eye out in the coming months for the launch of this new resource and how to contribute helpful information!
PSAP Affinity Groups 
We would like to create a space for project team members to share ideas, troubleshoot issues, and collaborate on PSAP-related work, by role. If you are a Project Director, Project Manager, or Peer, you will be receiving an email from us shortly with a Doodle poll to find time for this optional set of meetings. 

Upcoming Events and Conferences
Spousal Caregiving 
Wednesday, August 2, 2023 at 1pm EST
Register Here

Driving Safety for Older Adults 
September 6, 2023
Register Here

 



